Investigation commenced on Citic Pacific
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22 October 2008

I nvestigation commenced on Citic Pacific Limited

The Securities and Futures Commission (SFC) wishes to confirm that a formal
investigation has been commenced into the affairs of Citic Pacific Limited.

The SFC has no further statement to make at this point in time.
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